
Holy Family Pastoral Council Meeting 

June 15, 2022 

Present:   Mike VanderSanden, Fr. Ryan, Mike Immel, Chris Dudzinski, Elaine Graf, Patty King, Mike 

Bauer, Julie Baltz, Lori Ludwig 

Absent: Erik Contraras, Jean Schram, Susana Ocampo, Jim Stewart, Brian Seil 

May minutes approved as written 

New Business 
Parish Council membership update for new year 

Exiting members Mike VanderSanden and Mike Bauer were given gifts of appreciation by Fr. Ryan for 
their service to Parish Council over the last 6 years. 

 Discernment was held for those in attendance interested in committing to council. 
All in attendance accepted the invitation to be on Parish Council. 
Fr. Ryan reviewed the 4 committees and took new liaison volunteers for the next year. 
 
Jean Schram will become the new Parish Council Chairperson for the upcoming year. 
Chris Dudzinski will become the new Parish Council Vice Chairperson for the upcoming year. 
 
Fr. Ryan will send out an email to current and new members for those interested in becoming Parish 
Council Secretary for the upcoming year. 
 
Facilities Report 
 All Facility report handbooks were given back to Fr. Rayn for use in the next council year. 
 
 
Strategic Plan  
Mike VanderSanden provided an update to the strategic plan.  It is being finalized by the sub commitees. 
 
He and the team will present the newly completed strategic plan in the August or September council 
meeting.  
 
Yearly mass attendance reports were reviewed and compared from previous years. 
 
Closing prayer for August:  Patty 
Closing Prayer:  Mike Bauer 


